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Serving the Lord in Romania

Many Blessings from Romanial

As | type this newsletter, | cannot stop thinking about how blessed we are to continue for
another month, for another week, or another day in this ministry. It is not through our strength
or abilities but only because of God’s grace and goodness. We watch all around us the
political, social, cultural, and financial instability that is in the world today. And how God is
protecting us from all of this, and He keeps us going, it is truly a miracle.

A lot is going on in Romania, at the end of last year they had elections for a new President
and they were cancelled and put on hold because of corruption, and with the war there
in the Ukraine which borders Romania, and the outside influences and liberal thinking that is
starting fo come into the country.

For the last few weeks at the center, we
learned with all the age groups about the
circle of life and how plants grow. The chil-
dren planted seeds in cups and are watch-
ing the seeds sprout and grow, and produce
flowers and vegetables.

We have used this to teach the children as believers in Christ,
we are to grow in our faith in God. We are teaching the older
boys how to get involved and to help the younger ones, We
let them help prepare lunch one day for the children by let-
ting them help cook the food and prepare it for the younger
ones.

We have started the project of the fence around the center
as we have had problems with people trying to break in and
steal things from around the center, and also people walking
into the class rooms during the day. We want to thank you all
for helping to support this project. We are Thankful for each
and every one of you for giving to the Lord and being a part
in the growth of these children’s lives!

Blessings from Romania
Manu, Adelina,
and our newest family member, Lara




